27 October 2016

Zhigang LI Professor of Urban Studies and Planning Dean, School of Urban Design Wuhan University Wuhan, China 430072

Dear Prof. LI,

Symposium on Mega-City Region Development in China 3-4 December 2016

In view of the increasing importance of mega-city regions in China, Prof. George Lin of the Department of Geography of the University of Hong Kong, Dr. Fiona F. Yang and I are organizing a *Symposium on Mega-City Region Development of China* from 3-4 December 2016 at the University of Hong Kong. The objective of the Symposium is to examine different issues and aspects of mega-city region development in China. We hope that after the symposium we can publish selected symposium papers by a reputable international book publisher, such as Routledge. We have made initial contact with Routledge and they have shown great interest in it.

We would like to invite you to present a paper in the Symposium. Due to limited budget, we are only able to provide you with economy roundtrip airfare, three nights of hotel accommodation from 2-4 December 2016, and daily allowance of HK\$250/day.

The tentative programme of the Symposium is:

2 December 2016 (Friday)

Arrival of Non-Local Participants

3 December 2016 (Saturday)

Symposium

4 December 2016 (Sunday)

Technical Field Trip

5 December 2016 (Monday)

Departure of Non-Local Participants

We shall be most grateful if you can agree to come and present your paper in the Symposium. Please do not hesitate to contact me if further information is needed.

As it takes time to apply for a travel document to come to Hong Kong to attend the Symposium, please start to apply for it now.

Yours sincerely,

and ye

Prof. Anthony Yeh Chair Professor

8/F, Knowles Building Pokfulam Road, Hong Kong

Tel/852/39172721 Fax/852/25590468

香港 薄扶林道 鈕魯詩樓 8樓

電話/852/39172721傳真/852/25590468

http://fac.arch.hku.hk/upad